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Buzzy Bees 1 & 2 Newsletter

September 2025

Dear Parents,

Last month we introduced the children to our classrooms, playground, and garden. There is a lot
for them to learn in each of these areas, but they are doing great! This is an ongoing process, and
we will continue to practice what we learn in the months ahead. We will also continue to learn
about each other through different activities like our “All About Me” sharing bags. Early in the
month an “All About Me” bag will come home with your child. They may fill it with no more
than five items to share with their class. We will begin sharing our bags on September 5%.

This month we will be focusing on the Core Value of “Respect.” Our themes are: All About Me,
Creation Story, Apples, & Fall. Each week we will have lessons in Phonics, Spanish,
Science/Sensory, Geography, Journal writing, Religion, & PE.

Parents please check our snack folders regularly so you don’t forget the date you signed up to
bring snacks. Please feel free to take a photo so you remember your day, if needed. As a
reminder, if your child is sick, please keep them home from school. If you have any questions or
concerns, please email your child’s teacher. Lastly, a big thank you for all the classroom
donations!

Important Dates to Remember:

9/1 Labor Day-NO SCHOOL 9/5 HALF DAY 11:55 p/up
9/10 Visit the seniors

10/1 Smile, PICTURE DAY!

Blessings,

Ms. Fitts & Mrs. Sebring



